Heflin Baptist Church
Messenger ... ..o

Evangelize our Community.

June 21, 2018

BUSINESS MEETING

. ) This month’s Business Meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday,
Heflin Baptist Church  {|sune27at6:30 PM.
June Birtﬁc[ays & 'f; s INDEPENDENCE DAY SCHEDULE & EVENTS
) g 7 u ,"'; ER,% ;-' Sunday, July 1 No Evening Service
Anniversaries % AVEY 52 Wednesday, July4  Church Office Closed
Happy Birthday to » :'AE ﬁ? iﬁ"g{,-‘—v No Wednesday Night Service or Activities
J g 10w e | . 5:00-9:00 PM  City of Heflin’s Salute to America
:‘/ames — '271“" /R QAL LRP Thursday,July5  Church Office Closed
erna Sue Baker V4 _—7')— L ptr | . ,
Alivia Pate-Whitfield 6/2 é i_! il!é Sunday, July 8 No Regular Evening Service
Jane Harlan 6/2 - is 5:00 M All American Celebration at Cahulga Creek Park
]S;la f‘i‘rthﬂes Z ‘5‘ ALL AMERICAN CELEBRATION ¥ ol
Dro9 Ch Onﬁ,son 6/8 Join us Sunday, July 8, at 5:00 PM for our All American Celebration J/ *
S O}?T Han;l 55 6/ at Cahulga Creek Park under the new Arbacoochee Pavilion. There * %
Kyﬂl, © Hulf-i{ © 6/9 will be plenty of refreshments and great fellowship. There will be no e} I 4
A? l,n 1\/?’1 6/10 regular evening service or activities at HBC that night.
€X1S 11es * *
Brenda Junior 6/11 I e '“BORN ON SUNDAY MORNING”
Clara Roach 6/14 "~ Atter years of prayer, writing and editing, Pastor Brent's new book, “Born
Buddy Owen 6/14 ' Bonfvl SRR () Sunday Moming” has been released. If you would like to purchase a
Donald Robinson 6/14 = copy, please call or come by the church office. Cost is just $12 and Pastor
Pam Miles 6/17 7 Brent will happily sign and/or add a personalized message.
Audrey Vise 6/21 — :
Linda Charles 6/21 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Ann Howle 6/22 If you are interested in volunteering in the nursery, teaching Children’s Church, \
Charlotte White 6/23 or helping with one of the upcoming Wednesday night programs, please see
Matt Owen 6/23 the Nursery Director, Doris Chambliss, Children’s Ministry Team Chairperson, m
Mary Merrill 6/25 Carrie Hyatt, or call the office at 256.463.2576. OLUNTEER
Scott Dennis 6/25 * SCHOOL FACULTY APPRECIATION LUNCHES
Carfle.Elkll?S 6/27 As we have in the past, we would like to provide lunch for the teachers and staff of
Christine Riddle 6/29 ! our local schools to show how much we appreciate their hard work and dedication.
In addition to that, we plan to prepare care packages of items that are frequently
' used in the classroom for each teacher. In the month of July, we will be collecting
Happy {Inniversary to... items (Post-its, Expo Markers, highlighters, paper clips, etc.) to include in these care
EVENT packages. Also, we will be looking for volunteers to serve at these luncheons.
Named Da/te Signup sheets and more details coming soon!!
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jarrett 6/8
Mr. and Mrs. David Houston  6/18 HEFLIN BAPTIST CHURCH ~ P.O.BOX 116 ~ HEFLIN, ALABAMA 36264
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Rev. Brent Thompson, Pastor/

Marty Burson, Music Director/ Joanna Brown, Ministry Assistant/
Janie Riddle, Organist / Terri Burson, Pianist




